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This month the Hunt Heroes Foundation, 
in partnership with Hunt Military 
Communities, will be launching their 
third annual Hunt Little Heroes program. 
This program is aimed at highlighting the  
extraordinary military children who serve 
our communities in thoughtful and 
meaningful ways.  If you know of a 
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EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT 
MIKKI LOEFFLER, Patriot's Landing 
Resident Services Specialist
Mikki joined the team in Sept 2021! 

Her friends lovingly gave her the 
nickname "Poopsie" and she loves 
to DIY!  Her favorite parts of the job
is that there is always something to 
do & to learn. There's Never a dull moment!

military child aged 4-15 who works to make the 
community where they live a better place, please 
encourage them to apply to be a Hunt Little Hero. All 
applicants will receive a special commemorative coin 
and hero cape. Three outstanding children will be 
awarded a monetary gift along with the opportunity to 
have a matching award presented to the charity of their 
choice. Applications open March 15, 2022 and run 
through April 15, 2022. For more information, please 
visit huntheroesfoundation.org. As we usher out winter 
and welcome the warmer days of spring, I wish you and 
your family the very best.

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

Hunt Military Communities is introducing a new way 
to share your feedback. Through the Hunt Residents' 
Feedback Loop, you can share your thoughts, at any 
time through an online survey:  

https://ecs.page.link/zWBBp

We are always looking for ways to strengthen and 
serve our communities. That’s why we collaborated 
with the Military Family Advisory Network (MFAN) to 
build a feedback loop so we can hear from you. As a 
resident, this feedback loop provides you the 
opportunity to share your housing experiences 
directly with MFAN, confidentially. MFAN will then 
share its findings regularly with leadership at Hunt 
Military Housing.

We want to ensure we’re serving you the best we can 
while stationed in our communities. 

Don’t forget to bookmark the survey link so you can 
provide responses any time you need. 

YOUR VOICE MATTERS TO US!
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SAVE THE DATESEVENTS March is full of upcoming fun!
Check out the local happenings below:
READ ACROSS AMERICA NIGHT
Scott AFB Auditorium | 3 March 2022 | 5PM 
"Celebrate Read Across America Night with the Scott AFB 
Library at the Base Auditorium. Enjoy this free event and play 
Reading Bingo, listen to some stories, and have a chance to 
win book giveaways! Pete the Cat will make a special 
appearance and will be available for photo opportunities. 
Food will be provided compliments of the USO.  For more 
information, call 256-5100."

MARCH BASKETBALL CHALLENGE
Scott AFB Fitness and Sports Centers
12 March 2022 | 12PM
"Calling all basketball players 16 and older! James Sports 
Center is hosting a March Basketball Challenge on Saturday, 
March 12 beginning at 12PM. Take part in events such as a 3 
point shootout, obstacle course, dunk contest, free throw 
contest and half-court shot. First place prizes will be awarded 
for each event. Watch the best of the best from the base 
intramural league play in the All Star Game following the 
events. For info, contact Mr. Edward Norvell at 256-4524" 

VOLUNTEER CLEAN UP DAY
Cardinal Creek Golf Course 
26 March 2022 | 10:00AM
"Cardinal Creek Golf Course is preparing for the 2022 Golf 
Season, but they need your help!  Join them Saturday, March 
26, at 10 am to help prep the course! We need help washing 
carts, pick-up branches, rake bunkers, clean up trash & 
leaves, clean range balls, etc.  You may get dirty, so dress 
appropriately.Complimentary light lunch, snacks and 
beverages provided to volunteers.
Call Cardinal Creek Golf, 744-1400, for more details."
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DID YOU KNOW... 
Our menu options have changed! Hit option #6 to reach 
a member of the maintenance team, who is happy to 
provide an update on your work order! Please have your 
name, address and work order number ready.

REACH US:

618-746-4911 |  scott@huntcompanies.com
EMERCENGY AFTER-HOURS: opt 1

LEASING SPECIALISTS: opt 2
amanda.johnson@huntcompanies.com
katelynn.moore@huntcompanies.com

summer.woodruff@huntcompanies.com

PATRIOT'S LANDING: opt 3 
alisse.whitelaw@huntcompanies.com

molly.taylor@huntcompanies.com
mikki.loeffler@huntcompanies.com

LINCOLN'S LANDING: opt 4 
lisa.evans@huntcompanies.com

rose.walker@huntcompanies.com

SHILOH/CLASSICS: opt 5
veronica.burgeson@huntcompanies.com

bridget.harris@huntcompanies.com

WORK ORDER STATUS: opt 6

Monday - Friday 8:00AM- 5:00PM
Did we miss your call? Leave us a message and we'll return 

your call as soon as possible!

MARCH 01, 2022 
MARDI GRAS!

MARCH 03, 2022 
NAVY RESERVE 
BIRTHDAY!

MARCH 13, 2022 
DAYLIGHT SAVINGS!

MARCH 17, 2022 
ST. PATRICK'S DAY !

PET OF THE MONTH
Thor was 

February's
Pet of the Month!

 Thor won a box of custom 
treats made by Midwest 
Pup Club! Midwest Pup 

Club is a small business that 
donates part of their 

proceeds to local animal 
shelters! Enter March's POM 

contest on our Facebook 
page for a chance to win!



HMC is now accepting online payment options only. Residents 
may utilize the following online payment services:

Hunt Resident App      • Hunt Resident Portal • WIPS Walk In Payment System

THE SAFE, SECURE, & SEAMLESS WAY TO MAKE PAYMENTS.
• Eliminates the Need to Drop Off Payments
• Secure Payments Can Be Made Right from Your Phone or Device
• Payments are Posted to Your Account Immediately Email

• Pay Without Fees for Direct Bank Account Payments
• Receipts are Sent Directly to Your Inbox
• Never Forget a Payment Again, Set Up Recurring Account 

Payments

Alim alimmuhammad@sbcglobal.netPATRIOT'S LANDING: 

SHILOH EAST: 

SHILOH WEST:  

Adam mercer.86@hotmail.com 
Tori  v.mercer86@yahoo.com

Lyssa lyssaismith@yahoo.com

LINCOLN'S LANDING : Scott scott.delano01@gmail.com 
Bandon brandon.sutliff@us.af.mil

COLONIAL: 
GEORGIAN: 

No Current Representative 
No Current Representative 

HMC RESIDENT PORTAL - ONLINE PAYMENTS

What's The Purpose?
Appointed Resident Reps represent military members and their families residing in Privatized 
Housing to discuss health and safety concerns, identify areas of improvement, present solutions for 
problems, and maximize feedback and communications with Wing Leadership, the Military 
Housing Office (MHO), and Hunt Military Communities.

Resident Reps Help:
• Identify trends/processes (positive or negative) that impact the resident’s living experiences
• Advocate for improvements or amenities that elevate quality of life for residents
• Provide suggestions for activities and events for residents and facilitate planning/execution
• Meet with Installation Commander to provide feedback/concerns from the residents

Contact Andrea Huschle (Hunt) or Brett "Mac" McCracken (Resident Advocate) 
if you're interested in representing your neighborhood! 

Brett "Mac" McCracken: 618-256-3284  |  Andrea Huschle 618-746-4911 

CURRENT RESIDENT REPS: 

RESIDENT REPRESENTATIVES NEEDED!

618.746.4911  |  scott@huntcompanies.com PG 3



Feelin' lucky?!
Stop by the Patriot's Landing 

clubhouse and grab a 
St. Patty's Day goody bag! 

Find a golden coin in your bag 
and win a prize!

scottfamilyhousing.com

WHILE SUPPLIES LAST

March 17, 2022  |  9:00am - 4:00pm

ST. PATRICK'S DAY GRAB BAGS!
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